
 

Course News 
 

 

 

Fall is the best season for playing golf and we are pleased to let you know that the Grounds 

Maintenance Team has completed our major cultural practices during the summer, including coring, 

verticutting and topdressing. 

 

Our plan is to continue to lightly topdress the greens to reduce friction and make our greens putt 

smoother.  We will be receiving our new greens mowers In October and these mowers will result in 

a better cut which will also reduce friction and increase speeds. 

 

This fall you will also see us continue our work to renovate bunkers, improve drainage in poor 

draining areas and tree trimming all to provide you one of the best courses in Southern China to 

enjoy. 

 

Best Regards 

 

Harbour Plaza Golf Maintenance Team 

 

  




